
​  

 
Rocky Vista University  

Montana College of Osteopathic Medicine 
4130 Rocky Vista Way 

Billings, MT 59106 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​

​  

 
Rocky Vista University Montana College of Osteopathic Medicine  

Invites Community to Open House on July 15 
 
Billings, MT (June 29, 2023) - Rocky Vista University Montana College of Osteopathic Medicine 
(RVU-MCOM) is poised to welcome the inaugural class of medical students in July. To 
celebrate, they are inviting the public to an Open House on Saturday, July 15, 2023 from 10 
a.m. – 2:00 p.m. at 4130 Rocky Vista Way (Shiloh Rd. & Monad Rd.) 
 
The RVU-MCOM Community Open House is an opportunity for people of all ages to explore the 
world of medical education through fun and interactive activities. The campus will be open to 
tours with activity booths stationed throughout, and faculty will be on hand to answer questions. 
The event will include prizes and food trucks, and the activities are family friendly.  
 
“At Montana College of Osteopathic Medicine, we are guided by our core values and one of 
those is service,” said Arianne Snyder, Communications Manager. “It is important for us to be 
rooted in our community and give back to meet our goal of educating physicians who stay, live 
and take care of patients right here in Montana.” 
 
RVU-MCOM is the first 4-year medical school to open in Montana and offers two degree 
programs aimed at training physicians, the Doctor of Osteopathic Medicine (DO) and Master of 
Medical Sciences (MMS). The brand-new 138,000 square foot campus sits on 12.8 acres on the 
west end of Billings. The building features modern architecture, a well-equipped simulation 
center, high-tech classrooms for group-based facilitated learning, a large Osteopathic Clinical 
Skills lab for hands-on demonstration, an anatomy lab with virtual reality capabilities, a gym and 
yoga studio.   
 
The Montana campus is the 3rd for Rocky Vista University. Graduates of their campuses in 
Colorado and Utah have a reputation of success on nation board exams and in obtaining 
residency placements.  

The 2024 medical school application cycle is open, and those interested in applying can learn 
more about the requirements and admissions process by visiting rvu.edu/mcom. 
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